
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 2012  

 

Dear Friends in Christ: 

 

Greetings, as we start off the New Year 2012. We pray that each of you have a great year in the Lord and see great things 

accomplished for His glory. We praise the Lord for all that was done during 2011. We were able to have a wonderful Thanksgiving 

with lots of food to share with thirty-seven of our Bolivian people. Christmas time the churches were able to give out over four 

hundred gifts and bags filled with goodies to all the children, teens and adults that were present.  

 

The seminary is doing well with fifteen studying. Two of the churches now take care of the seminary and are doing a fine job 

allowing the students to study when they are able.  

 

In October the Church in Ovejuyo had its anniversary with great preaching and fellowship. The church was full every service with 

many decisions being made. During October the churches had their first Ladies Conference for two days with a high of sixty-nine 

ladies in attendance. Nancy spoke each night.  In December we had an ordination service in which we were able to ordain four men 

to the gospel ministry. In all the ministries there has been good attendance and souls saved. This month all the churches have their 

VBC, with Coqueni having theirs this week. They had 107 kids the first day!  Also, the teens go to camp next week. 

                      
         Anniversary                                  Thanksgiving                                  Ladies Conference                             Nancy speaking 

                           
     Ordination service          Dr. Lance Rader (preaching the Charge)       Laying on of hands                Men with their ordination papers 

 

We are still in the process of looking for buses; hopefully within the next few weeks we will have them. We are unable to ship from 

the states because they will only allow buses no older than 5 years into Bolivia. 

 

Nancy had a battle with sickness earlier, but is doing fine now. Her sister Betty was here for three weeks; they had a good time 

together. 

Thank you for holding us up in prayer and support. 

 
Your Missionaries in Bolivia,                                 Sending Church                                          Mission Board 
                                                                                             Fairview Baptist Church                          Maranatha Baptist Mission 

                                                                                                                    1204 Tatemstown Rd                                   P. O. Drawer 1425 

                                                                                                                   Chesapeake, VA 23325                                Natchez, MS 39121 

Rudy and Nancy Waff                                                                           757-543 323                                              601-442-0141 

Ephesians 3:208    


